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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 5 will be having a day out on Wednesday 25th June to The Kings Theatre to attend the Portsmouth Book Awards. There is no payment required for this trip.

The children will be walking to The Kings Theatre so should wear comfortable shoes, school uniform, a sun hat and suncream. 

Please provide a packed lunch as the children will be having a picnic lunch at canoe lake. 

If any parents or family members are available to help with this trip, please inform the class teacher as help with walking would be much appreciated. 

Kind regards

Year 5 Team
Meon Way Federation 
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